
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

 

Hurricane Delta & Airport Update   

 
Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (6 October 2020) Please be advised that the ‘All 

Clear’ for the Cayman Islands was issued by the National Hazard Management 

Council at 1:00 p.m. this afternoon, Tuesday, 6 October 2020. Hurricane Delta, a 

Category 4 storm, bypassed the Cayman Islands by approximately 100 miles from the 

centre of circulation. 

After an extensive inspection at both Airport locations from representatives from the 

Cayman Island Airports Authority’s Airport Operations, Facilities and Maintenance, 

Security and Safety, and the Cayman Islands Fire Service, we are pleased to advise 

that no discrepancies were noted. Owen Roberts International Airport and Charles 

Kirkconnell International Airport are back to being fully operational. 



 

 

 

PHOTO SUBMITTED: Owen Roberts International Airport  
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MEDIA CONTACT: 

Rhonda Verhoeven 

Business Development and Marketing Manager 

Direct: 345.244.5809 | Cell: 345.925.8651   

Email: Rhonda.Verhoeven@caymanairports.com  
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